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October 8, 2013
TO:  

DHW SUBSTANCE USE DISORDER (SUD) NETWORK PROVIDERS

FROM:

ROSIE ANDUEZA



Program Manager, Operations

SUBJECT:
BEHAVIORAL HEALTH NEWSLETTER

The Division of Behavioral Health will distribute its first quarterly Behavioral Health newsletter later in October. This new comprehensive publication will contain information about what is happening within the Division of Behavioral Health, featuring information on both mental health and substance use disorders. This newsletter will replace the former Substance Use Disorders newsletter.
We would like to make the Behavioral Health newsletter available to any of our staff, providers, and members of the public who would like to receive it. To sign up to receive these newsletters quarterly, please follow the instructions below. To receive a copy of the first newsletter, you will need to subscribe by the close of business on Tuesday, Oct. 15. 

Sign up to receive the quarterly Behavioral Health newsletter:

1. Go to http://healthandwelfare.idaho.gov/Medical/SubstanceUseDisorders/tabid/105/Default.aspx
2. On the right side of the page, you will see a box that says “Sign up to receive the quarterly Behavioral Health newsletter”

3. In the by that says “E-mail Address:” type your e-mail address.

4. Click “Subscribe.”

If you have any questions, please email Jon Meyer at meyerj@dhw.idaho.gov. 

Thank you.
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